
 

What: 
• On or about June 9, 2023, Montgomery 

County’s Department of Transportation will 
permanently close Lot 43.  A total of 37 short-
term spaces and 2 ADA spaces will be 
impacted. 
 

• Customers looking for nearby short-term 
parking will find availability in Garage 35, 
Lot 8 and Lot 28 (see map).  
 

Why: 
• Lot 43 is being taken off-line as part of a 

redevelopment project that includes the 
surrounding parcels. Plans call for a multi-
family building with approximately 440 units 
and 20,000 square feet of commercial space.  

 

 
 

 

 Lot 43 (Woodmont Ave. Lot) Permanent Closure 

For Additional Information and Updates 
Please Visit: 

 

www.montgomerycountymd.gov/dot-
parking/index.html 

 
 

   
 
 
 
 

 
 

     

 
        

 
 
 

Permanent closure and inventory reduction 


